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Completion of the Installation of 350 Tonnes Per Hour Crushing System 
 

 
The Company refers to the announcements dated 9 July 2014 and 11 August 2014 in relation to the installation of 
crushing system. 

 
 
The board of directors of CNMC Goldmine Holdings Limited (the “Company”) is delighted to 
update that the installation of a 350 tonnes per hour crushing system has been completed. The 
Company is currently conducting trial runs of the crushing system. When fully commissioned, 
this new crushing system is expected to enhance the current gold production process. 
 
    
 

350 tonnes per hour crushing system at Sokor Gold Project 
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Crushing system undergoing trial runs 

 
                             Source: CNMC 
 
By Order of the Board 

 
Lim Kuoh Yang 
Chief Executive Officer  

 
18 September 2014 
 
This announcement has been prepared by CNMC Goldmine Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
and its contents have been reviewed by PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte Ltd (the 
“Sponsor”) for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 
Limited (the “SGX-ST”). The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this 
announcement and has not drawn on any specific technical expertise in its review of this 
announcement. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST 
assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of 
any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Mark Liew, Managing Director, Corporate Finance, at 
20 Cecil Street, #21-02 Equity Plaza, Singapore 049705, telephone (65) 6229 8088. 
 


